
My Feedback on How the SEAMEO Online Webinar Series Help My Professional Development 

 

I couldn’t miss to attend every SEAMEO online webinar series for it really helped me a lot. Lessons obtained from 

the webinar especially today, August 27, 2020 entitled: Smart Business and Hospitality in the New Normal [SEA-

Teacher-TVET Series was really helpful to me. Now in the pandemic time, our global economic condition is really 

at risk considering that many establishments including small and large scale of entrepreneurial engagement are 

quite slowing and collapsing, as a result, many workers in the business sectors have been retrenced affected by 

closure of most industries and business sectors. 

 

Of course daily surival is absolute and one way to survive is to find ways and means to make ends met. Timely 

the webinar topic suited to the need of everyone who have the ability to strategise how to make ends met. The 

Smart Business and Hospitality in the New Normal was a very helpful idea with the topics shared by different 

countries speakers on ways how to make business in smarter ways.  

 

It helped me in my personal venture with a small scale business together with my family. I was impressed because 

online business is now a trending engagement among most residents as far as I observed, that really worked fast 

and become successful. To me while working at home with divided schedule can have enough time to make a 

living in an online basis. 

 

Thanks so much for sharing brilliant ideas from SEAMEO families. 
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